
May 18, 2021 

 

Greetings Sen. Huffman,  

 

Please see the testimony below regarding Senate bill 58- Esther's Law: 

 

I support this bill as it is crucial in being proactive to assist loved ones in nursing homes at all 

times, especially in a pandemic. I have a love one in a long term care facility and being able to 

have a camera in the room would be an extra layer of comfort. This would give me the ability as 

the legal representive the asurance that the needs are being meet and that I have the ability to act 

quickly if there's an issue that takes place with the staff or my love one. One of the most 

frustracting things during this season of pandemic is not being able to be there for my love one 

and not being able to have needs meet right away. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Phorfina Wade 

Phone: 216-218-2102 

Email: cheergood79@yahoo.com 

 

mailto:cheergood79@yahoo.com

